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 I am begging the state to stop mail-in voting. I understand for the elderly, medically 

fragile, or armed service members they need to be able to cast their ballot by mail. 

However I am not understanding how all citizens must ONLY use mail in voting.  I 

feel as though our votes are not being counted correctly. We have voter rolls that 

have not been audited nor cleaned. The Secretary of State will not clean them up 

even though the state has been sued to have that done. . Which means we have a lot 

of ghost voters that can be used for nefarious purposes.  We have not had any 

republican representation in 20+ years. Since VBM was introduced.  We must get 

free and fair elections in this state. We are currently being run by people who were 

most likely not legally elected to their positions.  WE MUST END VOTE BY MAIL IN 

OREGON> 


